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Membership in the AEBR

Dear Mr Pristyuk,

We would like to kindly welcome the Euroregion Donbass as member of the Association of
European Border Regions. As you already know, your application was officially approved by the
Executive Committee on 2" December 2011 in Vaasa (Finland). As full member of AEBR your
organisation has now the possibility to use all services of our association, to participate in
manifold events and projects initiated by AEBR as well as to actively support the work of our
organisation in AEBR Task Forces, in the General Assembly, and in any other manner that we
can consider in the future.

In case that you have any further questions please don't hesitate to contact the AEBR
Secretariat General. If you would like to learn more about our current activities and projects
please visit our website www.aebr.eu that provides a lot of useful information on our
organisation. We publish also monthly an electronic newsflash. If you don't receive the
newsflash yet, please send a message to the Secretariat General (info@aebr.eu) in order to be
included in our mailing list.

As regards the membership contribution, according to our current membership fee structure, the
annual membership fee for the Euroregion Donbass (RUS/UA) will amount from the year 2012
on to 4.050 Euro.

I'm looking forward to fruitful and close cooperation with the partners of the Euroregion
Donbass.

Yourb since

Martin Guillermio-Ramirez
Secretary Geheral
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